
Thank you for your interest in BCARC: 

Your support and fellowship is appreciated.  I think you will find us to be friendly, a place where 

you can learn (if a new licensee) or able to help others (if you have more experience), open to 

new ideas, and constantly seeking ways to improve and provide a better, more enjoyable 

experience for our members. 

Below is some information you may find useful.  There are multiple methods for keeping abreast 

of BCARC’s activities (by clicking on the blue underlined items you will be taken to their 

location). 

1.   Our website is: K7JEP.ORG 

a.   Where current Club information is posted and a calendar of events is posted.  Any 

changes in dates, times, or location of events will be posted on both the Calendar and All 

Club Updates pages. 

b.   Past copies of our monthly newsletter, The COAX (in PDF format), as well as a link to 

past meeting presentations (Power Point format) is provided on the website. 

2.   We are also on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/bcarck7jep/ 

a.   Where current Club information and The COAX is also posted. 

3.   The BCARC website does not use forums; instead we use groups.io that is restricted to 

members only.  BCARC members have to subscribe to groups.io in order to receive 

communications from the Club; otherwise they have to go to Facebook or the website.  We 

have Zoom capabilities if they can’t attend our monthly meeting.  However, a password link 

to our current meeting on zoom will only be posted on the groups.io site.  A copy of the 

monthly COAX is also posted on this site. 

b. Members can join groups.io by going to the website and requesting membership or 

contacting Gary White K2KKB. 

If you need assistance from the Club, please do not hesitate to ask.  Assistance can be obtained 

by email @ BCARC73@gmail.com, from our website’s “About Us” page, asking an Officer 

during one of our events, or contacting Gary White K2KKB. 

An application form can be obtained by clicking k7jep.org/.  This can either be mailed in or 

brought to the monthly meeting when you attend. 

Again, thanks for your interest. 
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